          Area D Trench 4                                                                           July 2,2002

Trench D4 was opened on July 2, 2002. The trench has been cleaned and swept. The trench has remained the same when I had closed it last year on August 13, 2001. Before starting to excavate photos have been taken to make sure that nothing has been removed from its place.

After taking the photos we have pointed out that the baulk between D3 and D4 should be taken and that the sounding D3 should be adjoined to D4. For this reason the topsoil of the baulk has a locus that is L4045. While we were excavating L4043 (cobble rocks standing flat going to east west direction of the trench, there are about three rows of rocks having generally the same size, between 10x10 and 15x15), and now it is L4047, at the same time we have finished the topsoil of the baulk between D4 and D3, so this means that the baulk has a new locus number and it will be 4046 (the elevation of it is 591.09).

